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If YES:



Experience with Title IX





Some commonly reported issues:

Several people reported feeling discredited, not taken 
seriously, or treated as potential suspects while trying 
to report their case of sexual misconduct.













Several people noted that while their experience 
with the Title IX office was negative, they still 
believed that reporting cases of sexual misconduct 
is important (to have a record, better than to do 
nothing about it, etc).



Did not report to Title IX or associated offices

Some commonly reported reasons: 

Fear of retaliation by the perpetrator, mistrust in the 
Title IX process, or being discouraged from 
complaining.



If you did not experience sexual misconduct while attending the GC



Some commonly reported reasons why people 
would NOT feel comfortable reporting:

Lack of clarity about the process, mistrust of the Title 
IX process, heard about bad experiences of others, 
fear of retaliation.



Other general comments:

Several people emphasized that Title IX processes should be 
made clearer and more widely advertised. Others commented 
that the current structure is inappropriate or insufficient to 
combat sexual misconduct, or seems to be more about 
protecting the institution than victims, or that it generally fails 
to provide support for victims and/or consequences for 
perpetrators (especially perpetrators in positions of power).


